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Beaufort County Auditor’s Office Closing Early April 22 
 
The Beaufort County Auditor’s office staff will undergo training Wednesday, April 22, 2015. 
Therefore, the three locations of the County Auditor’s office will close early that afternoon, as 
follows: 
 

 Beaufort (main office) – 1 p.m. 

 Bluffton (satellite office) – 12 noon 

 Hilton Head Island (satellite office) – 12 noon 
 
“We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience during this 
brief interruption in service,” said Beaufort County Auditor Sharon Burris.   
 
All three offices will resume normal operating hours from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Thursday, April 23, 2015. 


